
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 11, 2017 
 
Dear 7th Grade Parents/Guardians: 
 
Our annual Boston Trip has been scheduled for June 7 and June 8, 2018.  The cost will be 
$350.00 per student.  The first collection will be in the amount of $175.00.  If your child is going 
on the trip, you must have your entire deposit of $175.00 in to the school no later than October 
31, 2017.  The trip is limited to 80 students.  The first 80 students will secure a place on the trip. 
Please be advised, all deposits are non-refundable. 
 
Realizing that these are difficult times, if full payment presents a burden, at this time, please 
contact me in the strictest of confidence so we may work out payments in smaller installments. 
 
The remaining balance of $175.00 will be collected in February of 2018.   
 
As prescribed in previous years, any student who is deemed to have had below acceptable 
behavior, poor attendance or poor academic grades will not be permitted on any field trip, day 
or overnight. 
 
The trip will include the following: 
 

 53 passengers luxury coaches with restrooms and DVD screens 

 1 night at the Sheraton Colonial Hotel of Boston – Wakefield, MA 

 Meals included – 1 Breakfast, 1 Dinner 

 Restaurant gratuities and hotel taxes are included 

 Hotel security each night 

 Comprehensive itinerary (attached) – all admission fees included 
 
Please send the student deposit to the main office in an envelope labeled “Boston Trip”, with 
your child’s name and homeroom.  We ask that you make payment with either check or money 
order, payable to Woodland Park Memorial School. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. Charles Silverstein, M.Ed. 
Principal 


